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From: Wufoo
To: Staff, CAO (PUC)
Subject: Submitted Public Comment Form
Date: Tuesday, December 01, 2020 4:25:36 PM

Name * Dale  Lindquist

Address 16473 158th St. 
Hamburg, Minnesota 55339 
United States

Phone Number (952) 467-3996

Email dlindsilo@gmail.com

Provide the docket's number. * 12-383

Leave a comment on the docket. *

To who it may concern, We are a land owner who is in the process of leasing land for two 1-Mega
watt solar gardens. We have had our conditional use permit for the first 1-Mega watt site since May
12, 2020 and are waiting for XcelEnergy to ok the interconnection to there grid. We have been told
that process should be able to be completed in a day. We are reaching out to anyone who can
possibly help to explain why there should be such a long timeline to get this done. Being it holds up
a lot of economic activity for the state of Minnesota and what to tell the ag producer who rents my
land now if he should be buying additional seed and inputs for the acres that will have the solar
gardens. Hope fully we can come up with a solution that will address this concern, as it seems the
clock is ticking to help keep our environment better for generations to come. Sincerely Dale
Lindquist
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